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Pre-school 
Committee 

The next Pre-school 
Committee meeting 
will be held on 
Wednesday 4 March 
at 7.30pm in the 
Village Hall. 

Please come along - 
the Pre-school relies 
on parents/carers of 
our children to help 
run the Pre-school.  
Without enough 
people on the 
committee, the Pre-
school would not be 
able to function. 

It’s also a great way 
to meet other parents, 
make friends, socialise 
and have a say in your 
child’s early education.

Emergency Services
nine, nine, nine!…

NEWSLETTER
www.cullingworthpreschool.org.uk

We are continuing with our 
theme of ‘Emergency Services’ 
and the children will have the 
opportunity to build on their 
learning from last half term. If 
you have any photographs of 
your children or suggestions 
towards our planning around 

Emergency Services and the 
people who help us, we will 
always be pleased to hear from 
you. The children have really 
enjoyed the role play area and 
dressing up as firefighters, 
police officers, doctors, nurses 
and paramedics. 

Make your face funny for 
money!

Friday 13 March is Red Nose 
Day.  Why not make your face 
funny for money and give us a 

small donation towards this 
year’s appeal?  Every penny 

counts!
Thank you

Family Day Out
This year we are considering going to Hesketh 
Farm Park for our summer trip, but we would like 
to hear your opinion.
The cost of the trip will be a maximum of £7.00 per 
child and £5.50 per adult, with a few seats avail-
able on a minibus for those who are unable to 
make their own way there (we would ask for a 
small donation towards the cost of this transport).
Let us know what you think about this idea.  You 
can check out their website on
www.heskethfarmpark.co.uk
We would be very happy to receive any alternative 
suggestions you may have for our trip.

Monday 2 March 2015 - 9.15am 
Family Information Session 

We are pleased to have been able to arrange for 
a member of the Pre-school Learning Alliance 
(PLA) to come into our setting to deliver an 
informal information session on Early 
Language Development for parents and 
families.  Why not stay when you drop your 
child off on Monday morning, you could get 
together with other parents/carers to explore 
this important area of learning.

New Staff Member 
We are pleased to introduce Haley Brazil who joins our team as an 
Auxiliary Practitioner, to assist in the smooth running of the setting.
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